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What have we been learning? 

Thank you to everyone who came to our family banquet on Wednesday. We hope that you 

were impressed with all of the children’s learning and enjoyed their telling of the amazing 

stories that they have written. As well as looking at our fantastic patchwork quilt- the 

children would like to us to send a photo of it to the queen to see if she actually likes it, as it 

was produced as part of our mini outcome ‘ Will the queen like it?’, so we will see if we get a 

reply! 

              

                          

 

Next Week 

On Monday, we will be taking part in a whole 

school sports morning, which is being organised by 

Year 6, as part of our Year of PE and in support of 

our school games gold award.  

On Tuesday it is move up morning, so the children 

will be spending some time in their new class with 

Mrs Arrowsmith. 

Other News 

Please do give your children the chance to finish 

and read and unfinished books on Bug Club before 

the end of term.  

Next week, please could your child bring in a carrier 

bag, so that they can bring home their exercise 

books from Year 1. Please note that we will be 

keeping all their exercise books from this year in 

school until next summer.  
 


